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6th September 2021
Dear Parents of Class 5,
Mrs Clews absence
I am writing to let you know that Mrs Clews will not be in school this week. Her father passed away during the holidays and she is currently in Scotland with her family. 

Mrs Clews will be back next week and she has asked me to send her apologies for not being here at the start of term. I am sure you will understand that her absence is unavoidable.

Mr Blake will be teaching Class 5 this week, he is very experienced and Mrs Reading knows the children well. They have already have a fabulous start to Year 2 so please don’t worry, Mrs Foster and I will be keeping a very close eye on them!

Best wishes

Mrs Hooper
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